
BONNEVILLE ELEMENTARY – SCC MINUTES 
February 21, 2020 

 
 

Follow up items: 
1. Minutes from January meeting were approved unanimously 

 
New items: 

1. It was proposed that in the next few meetings we discuss the timeline for deciding 
on Land Trust Budget, progress report, the plan for next year.  The Land Trust 
Budget will need to be submitted for approval mid-April.  

2. Bonneville Fest will be May 8th 
3. Snow Makeup Day will be May 22nd, as a half day. May 21st will be a full day.  
4. With Ms Grisley’s retirement, we will need to find a new principal.   

a. The SCC will reach out to the community to get input on any candidates that 
may be interested as well as what characteristics are important to have in 
our new principal. The hiring committee will determine questions to ask 
candidates.  

b. HR at the district will screen the candidate for credentials. 
c. Brian Conley is the lead contact for the hiring process.  He will put together a 

committee of 10 or less people, including the SCC Chair, SIC Chair, Ms Grisley, 
administrators and HR.  

d. The goal is to have broad representation on the selection committee. The 
committee will decide who to interview and then the finalist will be 
submitted to the Superintendent to make a decision.  

e. Lexi Cunningham does not want to be involved in this process.  It is unlikely 
that the new Superintendent will be in place before a principal needs to be 
hired.  

f. The time frame for a new hire to be in place is before school starts. 
5. The School Board President resigned last week. Melissa Ford is the new President.  

a. Their main focus right now is to put together the search committee for a new 
Superintendent. It is likely they will hire a search firm but that still needs to 
be agreed on.   

6. There are four School Board seats up for renewal.   
7. Missy Hardy added questions to the stakeholder survey to get input on principal 

search.  Survey will be sent out.  
8. Jen Schleifman will not be continuing the SEL surveys. The previous surveys collected 

are being destroyed.   
9. Missy Hardy suggested looking at the previous spending plan to make sure 

benchmarks are met for the tutoring program. We want to make sure these funds 
are being used to make a difference.  



a. Mr Little feels like tutoring is very helpful. He offered to provide end of unit 
pre and post testing results.  

b. The reading specialist has number as well if we would like to look at graphs 
for our re-evaluation. She stated there has been a 15% growth among her 
students.  

10. Mr Little noted the demographic of students is changing as we increase our open 
enrollment. This will increase our numbers of students needing the tutoring services.  

11. Ms Anderson raised the concern that these specialists and tutoring are being funded 
by Land Trust but would be a good idea to get the district to pay for them as a FTE.  

 
 


